
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Aleqa Hammond, 

 

The International High-Level Conference “The SDGs in the Arctic: Local and 
Global Perspectives” is fast approaching. Your attendance will contribute in a 
significant manner to making this conference an insightful event. If you have not 

yet registered, please note that the deadline for registration is 25 November. 

 

The Conference will include a full day event addressing key Arctic opportunities 

and challenges as reflected through global, regional and local perspectives. 

 

Please find the attached draft program comprising confirmed speakers. The 

program is also available on our website where it will be updated on a regular 

basis. 

 

Also, please find attached practical note with information on conference venue, 

transport and hotels. 

 

Should you have any inquiries, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

arcticconference@um.dk. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you in Copenhagen on 1 December. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

Hanne Fugl Eskjær  

Arctic Ambassador 
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